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To: IPART Mailbox;

Subject:

I register my objection to Shoalhaven Council's proposed rate increase of 28% over the next two years. I encourage IPART to
reject Shoalhaven Council's proposal and ask that you encourage the Council to adopt a more long term, long range strategy.

Very truly yours,
Marc Clayton
Milton resident





